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23rd November 17 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern  
 
CONSULTATION ON ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS  TO STUDLEY ST MARY’S CHURCH OF 
ENGLAND ACADEMY FOR THE YEAR 2019/2020 
 
The Local Governing Body of Studley St Mary’s Church of England Academy is currently 
determining proposed admission arrangements for admissions to the academy in September 
2019. As determined by the School Admissions Code, we are required to consult on these 
arrangements, and are inviting comments on the Admissions Policy.  

A copy of the proposed admissions policy is available on our website at http://www.studley-
jun.warwickshire.sch.uk/ for your information. Alternatively if you require a hard copy of the 
policy please contact the academy directly.  

The Local Governing Body is consulting on our Admissions policy in line with the statutory 
requirement to consult on admission arrangements every 7 years.  There have been no significant 
changes proposed to the existing admissions arrangements. 

If you wish to comment on the proposed admissions arrangements, please send your response in 
writing for the attention of the Chair of Governors, either by post or email to 
chair3310@welearn365.com, or c/o Studley St Mary’s C.E. Academy, New Road, Studley, B80 
7ND. Comments should be received by no later than 9am on 19th January 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 

Mrs M Ireland 

Headteacher 

Enc. 
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